
Parkhead PS – Welcome back  
P3a Newsletter 

 

 
How have we spent our first few weeks?  

    
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
How are we finding Primary 3a so far? 
 
 
 

 

Literacy- 

 

Numeracy - 

 

Comments from the class – Joshua – we are having lots of fun. Iona – It’s 
been amazing. Amber – it’s been a really good time. Maisie and Harper– we 
were learning about electricity. Layla – I like the classroom and all of our 
SHANARRI flowers. Joshua – I am enjoying maths. Freddie – pretty good.  
Eva and Brandon – I like our new masterclasses. Alexander – I am having a 
great time. Logan – I am enjoying numeracy. Mia – It’s been a fabulous time. 
Callan – I love literacy. Marcus – I like counting in 2s, 5s and 10s. Evan – I 
love my class. Robert – I love all of the reading books in our class. Iona – I am 
enjoying writing. Muhammad – I like having our trays.



Important dates-  


